
Every year, you have a meeting or a few meetings to develop your Individual Support Plan (ISP). 
Your ISP is all about you and what you want your life to look like. This includes goals, dreams 
and the support you need to get there.

You may have a worker, who helps you with daily tasks for a certain number of hours each week or 
month. Other supports you may get include family, friends and resources in your community.

Earlier this year, we sent 
letters about changes to 
in-home support hours that 
start in 2024.

These changes are 
happening slowly to give you 
time to plan and make sure 
you get the support you need 
to live the life you want.

Come to your ISP meeting 
with ideas about what you 
want and need in your life. 
Share your preferences. In-
vite whomever you want! 
It’s about you.

No one is getting in-home 
hours reduced in 2024.

If your current hours or 
other supports do not 
meet your needs, you have 
options! Talk to your case 
manager.

"Your needs should always be met. If your plan isn’t working for you, talk to your case 
manager. You can do this at any time!”

-ODDS Leadership

Common questions about in-home hours Video explaining these changes 

• Family
• Friends
• Resources in your community

Resources for you and your family 

In-home hours range

Your plan and the in-home hours transition 

Along with paid supports
• Hours with a worker
• Other developmental disabilities

(DD) services

• Paid supports
• Technology
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Supports in your plan can include:

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/compass/Documents/in-home-hours-faq-en.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/compass/Documents/service-group-hours-table-color-en.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/compass/Pages/resources-individuals.aspx
https://youtu.be/NGnYXO6bSEY?si=gj4AZ1DZgW-N3dQz



